
 

Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 

Station 9W081, 9th Floor, 

200 Kent Street, 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6        February 05, 2015  

 

ADDENDUM NO.2 
 

 

Subject:  Invitation to Tender No. FP802-140410  
Construction for the enclosure of Aeration Tower No.2 @ Conuma River 

Hatchery  

 

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 
Further to the above-mentioned Request for Proposal, this Addendum (#2) is to advise potential 

bidders of the question(s) received during this tender call to date. Both the question(s) and the 

response(s) are indicated in the attached Annex A-1. 
 

 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 

Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provided below and 

enclosing a copy of this document with their tender submission. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

(Original signed by) 

 

 

Beverly Shawana 

Senior Contracting Officer, 

Financial & Materials Management Operations 

 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED 

 

    Name of Company                                               

 

    Signature                                                       

 

 

  



 

Annex A-1 

ADDENDUM # 2 

 

1. Is a building permit required from the G.C.or is fisheries taking care of this?  

A building Permit is not required as part of this project. 

2. Is this project being opened in Ottawa on February 9th? February 9th is Family day in B.C. 

it’s a holiday, I am not sure if this matters?  

The closing date of this tender has been extended to February 12, 2015. Please refer to 

Addendum #1. 

3. Are there as built drawings available for underground services as we have electrical conduit 

to trench underground? 

Yes, as-built drawings will be provided upon contract award. 

4. For bonding purposes is there a valuation of cost for the project, estimate of value? 

 

The requirement for bonding is based on the bidder’s submission price, please refer to the 

“instructions to bidders” link found on the Construction Tender Form attached to the posting 

page.  

 

5. Please clarify the extent of the gutters and downspouts. There are no details included in the 

drawing set for these items. 

 

Eaves troughs and downspouts must be included on the lower elevation of the sloped roof to 

ensure proper conveyance of rain water. Please refer to the North elevation on Drawing # 

S101. 

 

6. While discussing the project scope with our structural steel sub-trades, it has come to our 

attention the March 31, 2015 completion date will be very challenging to meet. Given 

general condition 5.10 Assessments and Damages for Late Completion, we feel it would be 

in the project’s best interest to extend the completion date by four (4) weeks (completion 

April 24). Please advise if a completion date extension will be considered. 

 

An extension will not be considered at this time. Bid Submissions must take into account a 

scheduled completion date of March 31
st
, 2015. 

 

 

 


